Center for Judicial Accountability, inc. (CJA)

From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org>

Sent: Monday, August 24, 2020 5:41 PM

To: ‘'emma.whitford@insidehighered.com'’

Subject: Your today's article -- and your Aug 21st article -- on the SUNY Board of Trustees’

appointment of Malatras to be SUNY chancellor

TO: Emma Whitford/Inside Higher Ed.com

| would like to give you the LEAD on an explosive story about the unlawfulness and fraud that produced the Malatras
appointment as SUNY’s new chancellor — and the posturing and dissembling of those who are being quoted about the

appointment.

In that connection, your today’s article "Cuomo Advisor Malatras Voted In as SUNY Chancellor" refers to a press release,
seemingly from Faculty Senate President Gwen Kay. You do not furnish a link to it — unlike the link you furnish for the
statement of Frederick Kowal, president of the United University Professions Union.

Also, in your August 2st article "Governor's Advisor Lined Up to Lead SUNY" , you give a link for an undated joint
statement of the Faculty Council of Community Colleges and Faculty Senate on “the Search for the New SUNY
Chancellor”. Do you know what the date of it is?

Thank you, so very much. Let me know if you’d like to see the backstory to what has gone on — and the LEAD on where
it is headed.

Elena Sassower, Director
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